
From: HPNAdmin 
Sent: Monday, February 2, 2015 4:38 PM 
To: PROVIDER@LISTS.CIO.SC.GOV; RESPONDER@LISTS.CIO.SC.GOV 
Subject: Questions and Answers about the Transport of Pediatric Patients (<18 years of age) Under 
Investigation or with Confirmed Ebola 
  
The CDC has posted “Questions and Answers about the Transport of Pediatric Patients (<18 
years of age) Under Investigation or with Confirmed Ebola”.  This posting provides questions 
and answers for all professionals involved in the potential transportation of any pediatric 
patient under investigation or with confirmed Ebola. Additional information is available on the 
CDC website at: http://www.cdc.gov/vhf/ebola/healthcare-us/emergency-
services/transporting-pediatric-patients.html   
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to email us at Ebola@dhec.sc.gov. 
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